From:

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 6, 2017 5:00:13 PM

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-08-17 11:39 AM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-08

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Mike DuBois

-- Phone --
-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

The application by Hydro One should be tossed out.

They on one hand seem to have enough money to be able to acquire other service providers to
broaden their base it would appear.

If they can afford to do that, they certainly don't need MORE money from their existing customers.
Furthermore, who is kidding who? Rate or distribution rate increases are one and the same. The current
(pun intended) Liberals say no rate increases and shrug their shoulders on distribution cost increases as
if it's something out of their control. What affects EVERY Ontario family AND their place of work are the
highest power COSTS in North America.

If this service provider cannot manage to MAKE money out of what they are gouging us all with, they
do not deserve to be in business and their overly paid management should all get canned.

This "board" ought to do its appointed job and audit this monopoly.

-- Attachment --
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